Ukraine is still in danger

10 February 2022

Message of Vincenzo Defilippis in respone to the President of the Association of Catholic Physicians of Ukraine

Dear friends of Ukraine,

We are close to you with prayer and with great friendship. We share your concerns and sincerely hope that Russia will withdraw its military troops and that peace in Ukraine will be restored. It is an absurd, unacceptable situation: it seems to have stepped back in the history of fifty years (who does not remember the attack on Czechoslovakia in 1969?). We are close to you and we pray for you. God protect you!

Vincenzo Defilippis FEAMC President



Letter to FEAMC and FIAMC 2022 Ukrain Catholic PhysiciansDownload